From: Gary Hunter

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Opposed to Northern Pass
Date: Sunday, December 17, 2017 6:25:35 AM

Gary Hunter
84 McCarthy St
Manchester, NH 03104

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I write to express my fervent opposition to the Northern Pass.

I see no long term value to NH citizens nor our state coming from Northern Pass. | view this proposal
as theft of New Hampshire's very character and specialness as a scenic natural wonder. And |
disapprove of the business plan that makes money for a corporation by defacing our state's landscape.
I ask you to disallow this unnecessary intrusion into our state.

Respectfully,
Gary Hunter
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